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REQUEST TO AMEND PLANNI G CONTROL AREA 153

Thank you for your letter of 20 June 2024 requesting an amendment to Planning
Control Area (PCA) 153 in Applecross.

I note your advice that there is no longer any Public Transport Authority or Main Roads
WA requirement for works, including tree removal, on Forbes Road, Sleat Road and
Kintail Road, either for current operations, or as part of the Canning Bus Bridge
Interchange.

Based on this advice, I have requested the Department of Planning, Lands and
Heritage start the process of amending PCA 153. This will include consultation with
relevant agencies to determine the extent of updated requirements and modification of
associated plans.
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